
 

 
 

 

 

 

The Moors at Arne Project 

Notice of Passing Places Improvements  

In preparation for the start of construction activities on The Moors at Arne site, 

some improvements are being made to the existing 8 passing places along New 

Road and Arne Road. 

Works are being carried out by our approved sub-contractor commencing 5 

June and will consist of vegetation clearance and some surface levelling works. 

Works are expected to take no longer than 2 weeks to complete. 

We will be checking for active bird’s nests along the route before commencing 

any works. 

Temporary traffic management measures will be in place during the works with 

the use of ‘stop/go’ boards. 

These changes are being implemented as part of our Construction Traffic 

Management Plan and have been authorised by Dorset Highways.  

These measures are essential to help maintain safety for all road users and 

minimise congestion on local roads.  

We apologise for any inconvenience caused during the next 2 weeks as these 

essential works take place. 

For more information on our traffic plans please visit 

Moors at Arne Coastal Change Project – Dorset Coast Forum 

If you have any queries or concerns, please contact us via arne@kier.co.uk or 

call Kier’s Public Liaison Officer on 07743 985714. 
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